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Meetings – Gold Coast Tavern First Floor 

1st and 3rd Mondays -                                                                             5.45pm for 6.15 pm 

 

  
 

     RIP Stephanie Urchick    President Sheila         DG Lisa Hunt      

 

 Door Toast Thanks Chairman 
GUEST SPEAKER PROGRAM 

Date Speaker Topic Comment 

November 11 Stuart Fairley Rotary Youth Programs  

November 18 AGM – Club & GWV   

December 02 Tony Zirilli D9640 Regionalisation 

Project 

 

December 09 Christmas Party Southport Golf Club Gifts for Kids 

December 16 NO MEETING until  20 January 2025  

January 20 2025 Happy New Year! Welcome Back  

 

DUTY ROSTER 

Date Door  Toast Thanks Chair 

November 18  Peter Dimond Phil Dunsford  Ron Derrick 

December 02 Stuart Fairley Cheryl Gibbons Donna Gillett-

Shaw 

Ron Derrick 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Christmas Party 

Monday 9 December 

Southport Golf Club 

Cost $45 per person 

Please bring gifts for children in Uni and 
Robina Hospitals on Christmas Day. – 
No wrapping - Please. 

Race Donation to Hospital 
Foundation. 

Alan was informed us that the $6,000 
donation purchased an essential item in 
the  Premi Babies unit 
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Collection Tubes for Rotary 
Foundation  

Well Bill C said that they were no more. 

And then along comes the master 
plumber, Ron Derrick.  No problem. 

A length of polythene pipe, a couple of 
ends, glue and a saw.  How many do 
you need? 

 

 

Bert’s Sausage Sizzle - November 

Congratulations Bert and the team who 
raised $2016.31. 

Many thanks to those who helped, 
Marylyn, Adrian, Alan, Helen, Ron, Rosi, 
Bert, My apologies if I have left 
someone out. – Editor 

Bert also asked if anyone was willing to 
take over his role.  I believe John Monks 
has put his hand up.  Thanks John. 

 

 

Golf Day 

Lee Peters advised that the day would 
be held on 10 February, starting at 2pm. 

For more information, please contact 
Lee. 

 

Guest speaker – Stuart Fairley 

 

Rtn Helen Derrick moving the vote of 
thanks. 

The topic – Rotary Youth Programs. 

A list of most of the current programs 
was distributed. 

Members are requested to contact Bill 
White or club Board Members with the 
names of any young people whom they 
feel would benefit from any of the 
programs. 

The applicant can be family members, 
friends, business associates or friends of 
their children.  The club would usually 
cover the costs of the camp. 

With the more expensive programs, the 
parents may be asked to assist. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


